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PHILHEALTH CONCLUDES SUCCESSFUL SERVICE MISSION 
TO THE KINGDOM OF BAHRAIN 

 
PhilHealth Region VIII Vice President, Mr. Renato Limsiaco, Jr., explaining PhilHealth benefits to 
Filipinos who came to the Embassy to register or reactivate their PhilHealth membership. 
 
The Philippine Health Insurance Corporation (PhilHealth), in cooperation with 
the Philippine Embassy in Manama, Kingdom of Bahrain, conducted a service 
mission to the Kingdom of Bahrain from 29 June to 01 July 2017.   
 
The successful service mission was held at the Embassy premises, where the 
PhilHealth Team composed of Team Leader Renato Limsiaco, Jr., PhilHealth 
Regional Vice President for Region VIII, and Data Controllers Mr. Ronaldo C. 
Bernabe and Mr. Humphrey S. Lubang, provided the following services: 
 

1. Printed 800 pieces of PhilHealth ID Cards; 
2. Distributed 400 pieces PhilHealth Members Records Form (PMRF); 
3. Generated  97 Member Data Records (MDR); 
4. Made 158 PhilHealth membership data amendments; 
5. Distributed 400 PhilHealth OFP Business cards; 
6. Distributed with discussion 400 pieces PhilHealth Flyers for OFWs; 
7. Distributed 100 pieces Z benefit packages flyers; and 
8. Distributed 300 pieces of the List of PhilHealth Accredited Collecting Agents (ACAs) in 

the Kingdom of Bahrain. 
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The PhilHealth Team also provided services during the Filipino community event 
entitled “Gabi ng Talento at Musika” held on 29 June 2017 at the Bahrain 
Keraleeya Samajam Hall in Manama, and met with Filipino Community leaders 
at the Embassy premises on 30 June 2017. 
 

 
PhilHealth Region VIII Vice President, Mr. Renato Limsiaco, Jr., explaining PhilHealth membership 
benefits to Filipinos in the Kingdom of Bahrain at the Gabi ng Talento at Musika event held on 29 June 
2017 at the Bahrain Keraleeya Samajam Hall. 
 
During the meeting with the FilCom Leaders, PhilHealth Region VIII VP Limsiaco 
requested the organizations’ assistance in disseminating information on 
PhilHealth membership and benefits to their members.  Among the 
recommendations forwarded by the community leaders is the possibility of 
having a permanent PhilHealth representative to be stationed in Bahrain or, in 
the interim, conducting regular PhilHealth service missions to Bahrain.END 
 

 
The PhilHealth Team with Philippine Embassy officials and Filipino Community Leaders. 




